




McDonald Street residents and The David Busby Centre. (We understand that 

Constable Holden used to hold that position but has since retired and no 

replacement has been arranged); 

9. Early termination of lease, as we are living in constant stress, fear and anxiety,

having to perpetually manage these disruptive problems.

All of which is respectfully submitted. 
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